Mendon Highway Department
101 Semmel Road
Honeoye Falls, NY 14472-9755
Town Board Meeting, August 13, 2018
@ Mendon Town Hall

1. Work is progressing very well on the new salt storage facility. Contract work will
be completed soon. Once this work is completed, lighting and asphalt floor will
be installed in the storage area. Gravel will be placed under the lean-to area.

2. The asphalt base has been installed for the new tennis court at Semmel Road Park.
Coring for the new nets will take place soon. Fencing will be put into place, the
final blacktop surface will be installed, the surface will be painted and marked,

and it should be ready to play.

3. Highway personnel have been working at 15 Monroe Street removing material
from the basement. Metal has been brought to the highway for disposal and trash
was placed in dumpsters.

4, Highway crews have also been conducting work for Monroe County. Willard,
Pittsford-Mendon Center, and West Bloomfield Roads are being prepped for
surface treatment in 2019. As soon as the culvert work is completed on West
Bloomfield Road, we will be paving the approaches. Once that is completed, we
will be renovating the West Bloomfield Road shoulders from SR 251 to the

Pittsford Town Line.

Respectfully,

%

William E. Smith,
Highway Superintendent



